
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA, BRUNEI DARUSSALAM
P.O. BOX 439, LAPANGAN TERBANG LAMA

BANDAR SERI BEGAWAN BB 2339685
Telephone: 2339947 / 2339685

Fax: 2339783
E-mail: hoc.brunei@mea.gov.in

Website: www.hcindiabrunei.gov.in

Press Release

Indian High Commission donates books to Seri Mulia Sarjana Primary School

As part of celebrations of India@75 “Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav” and its efforts to
promote  the  understanding  of  India’s  rich  culture  and  heritage  among  the  young
generation, High Commission of India in Brunei donated 30 books to Seri Mulia Sarjana
Primary School on Wednesday, 23 June, 2021.

mailto:India@75


2. The books cover a wide range of stories generally read by Indian children during
their formative years as a part of their growing up.  The stories extol and teach human
values like honesty, valour, hard work, importance of education and family.

3. High Commissioner of India to Brunei Darussalam Ajaneesh Kumar presented the
books to Dr. Mary Lim, Founder and CEO, who was accompanied by Ms. Putri Maharani
Simanjuntak, Principal of Seri Mulia Sarjana Primary School.



4. The Seri Mulia Sarjana Primary School expressed its gratitude for the generous
donations made by the High Commissioner and said that it will give an opportunity to
the school children to learn more about India.
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